From: sandy condiotty

To: Robin Proebsting

Cc: Michael.Houser@dahp.wa.gov; Chris Moore
Subject: East Seattle School

Date: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 9:02:08 AM
Hello Robin,

I would be terribly remiss in not sending a note to you, along with others who have witnessed
the purposeful degradation of our historical Boys and Girls Club site.

Our daughters played basketball there and the school dances were always held there. Our
neighbor held her beloved preschool there. A placard to the edifice would not be enough to
hold memories of many Islanders.

The building was always pieced together and the site was always a mess, and it did not
deserve that treatment. Its obvious the city (sorry to lump individuals here) sold it off to an
individual with less than philanthropic interests. Sadly, it was a farce to say he was going to
provide ball fields because his son was playing baseball at that time.

The island has precious few spots to call historical. Many of the homes that were considered
pioneering design from 1955-1960 are gone now as well.

Please save this one.

Sandy Condiotty
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